
SH STINGRAY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Tuesday, April 20th, 2010 
Capistrano Park 
6:45 p.m. 
 
Present:   

• Rebecca Berryman, Cyndi Davis, Jennifer Gamblin, Nina Morales, and Mark McCombs 
 
Spirit Items:   

• At this point nothing has been ordered.  It was agreed that we needed to start ordering T-
shirts, towels and silicone swim caps.   

• We will continue to take orders for spirit items at the Stingray’s Late Registration/Kick-Off 
Party 

• To date, Rebecca has received funds from three sponsors.  She continues to work on 
sponsors.  This information will be needed for the back of the T-shirts.  

 
Late Registration: 

• Rebecca stated that she has 8 volunteers lined up to help with food.  She has the 
purchase of food and paper products for event taken care of.  She plans to start set up at 
12:30 p.m.  Rebecca asked that Nina and Jennifer each bring a crock pot from home to 
be used for warming chili and queso at event. 

• Sarita and Geoff Lawson will be there on the computer entering registrations. 
• David and Sue NoGay will be there to verify HOA status and checking that registrants are 

in SH boundaries. 
• Jennifer has the leftover forms from initial registration and will provide Cyndi with a count 

by tomorrow morning. 
• Mr. Gribble volunteered to bring his own cooler filled with ice donated from Waterloo. 
• Bathrooms should be cleaned the previous day from the Poolapalooza event. 

 
Stoke and Turn Judge Training: 

• This will be held at Capistrano Pool on Sunday, April 25th from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
• Rebecca is setting up this training. 
• Mark volunteered to be present and act as a guinea pig to demonstrate in the pool as 

needed. 
• Jennifer will bring a laminator from home at Rebecca’s request. 

 
Swimming Suit Swap: 

• At initial registration, several families asked if we could do some kind of swim suit swap 
for families that are interested.  We agreed that the board really did not want to be 
involved with this but agreed that we could set up a meeting time/date, probably the first 
week of practices, for this event.  Jennifer will follow up.  

 
 
New SH HOA Board: 

• Possible impact of the new SH HOA Board was briefly discussed as well as how the 
bylaws may impact swimmers and their participation. 

• It was stressed the importance of needing to be aware and present at Swimming Pool 
Committee meetings.  The board agreed that one or two of us needed to attend these 
meetings each month. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 


